
Board Appointments 

 

Three Forks Community Library Board of Trustees 

One vacancy exists on this board due to the resignation of Cathy Elmose.  

One new application has been received from Lindsie Diebold.  This term will 

complete the remainder of Mrs. Elmose’s term and will expire on June 30, 2026.  

At that time, if Ms. Diebold wishes to be reappointed to another term, it would 

start her first full 5-year term, which are limited to a maximum of two 5-year 

terms. 

 

All board vacancies are advertised on the City’s website, noticed on our Facebook 

page, and noticed are physically posted at the Post Office, City Hall, and the three 

banks in town. 


